
 
 
 

 
 

 

HAPPY STAFF ANNIVERSARY! 

Bruce B. - 11 years 
Fred S. - 9 years 
Jerry W. - 6 years 
CJ - 5 years  
Deb B. - 1 year 
Nathan M. - 1 year 
 

Thank you for all you do at MILS!           
We appreciate you!!! 

 
 
 
 

Please flip paper over to see 
our January newsletter.   

*To RSVP to any of the above events, please call the office 
at 952-456-8064 or email Melissa at events@mwils.com.  

Space and rides to the events are limited.  Please RSVP by 
the date listed with the event.  All staff and clients are 

welcome to attend any of our events.   
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                   If road conditions are unsafe and 
your staff does not feel comfortable    

driving to your home, we ask that you 
reschedule your shift for another time that 

week.  We also ask that our staff contact our 
office to notify us that you’re rescheduling 

your shift due to weather.                        
Our mission is to keep everyone safe.   

 

Stay safe and warm!!! 
 

 

  

WINTER DRIVING 
REMINDER 

 

We hope you have a wonderful 
birthday and a great year ahead!              

We want to wish a very 
Happy Birthday to 

Caroline B., Sydney, 
Michelle E., Kara R.,     

Madison F., Elizabeth, 
Mary M., Jared, Pat S., 
Rahmatullah, Calvin, 
Margaret, Cathryn, 
James F., Eric and 

Matthew W.!!! 

Wednesday, February 9th                           
10:30am - Noon 

 Join us in the MILS Garage for some                
card game fun!!!                                            

A light snack and refreshments                               
will be served.         

*Please RSVP before Friday, February 4th. 

 

Wednesday, February 16th                                                
4:00pm – 5:30pm 

 Join us in the MILS Garage for                     
some dice game fun!!!                                            

A light snack and refreshments                               
will be served.         

*Please RSVP before Friday, February 11th. 

 

Saturday, February 26th                               
10:00am – 11:30am 

 Join us in the MILS Garage for a chance to work 
on a fun Diamond Dotz project.                                         

A light snack and refreshments                               
will be served.         

*Please RSVP before Tuesday, February 22nd. 


